Alumni Weekend, June 20-23, 2024!

Greetings,

We laughed with Three’s Company. We cried at Kramer vs. Kramer. We grabbed sandwiches
and grooved to concerts at The Rusty Nail. We attended Homecoming, after a long hiatus, and
we heard Garry Trudeau speak at our commencement. It’s hard to believe that this June marks 45
years since we graduated from Lewis & Clark!

Let’s celebrate! We invite you to join us June 20 - 23, 2024 back on Palatine Hill!

Choosing Lewis & Clark was a critical step in determining our identities, and if you haven’t
visited campus in a while, seriously, it’s time. Amazing changes have taken place over the last
40 years. The residence halls are fabulous. Templeton Hall has been completely renovated and
renamed Fowler Student Center. The campus grounds are more gorgeous than ever. There are
also many new facilities that enhance academic life. Yet, despite all the changes, LC maintains
the same great culture of lifelong learning, uncommon journeys, leadership in service, excellence
in faculty research and student collaboration, and local and global engagement.

You can even choose to really immerse yourself in the experience and stay in the heart of
campus in the newly renovated, air conditioned, Odell Hall! Take in the incredible renovation
of the Student Center and maybe have a beer or a glass of wine in the reimagined Trail Room.
Connect with current students to learn what life is like on campus and what fuels their passions
as future alumni. Make sure to visit the reunion website to get all the details of our big
celebration.

We invite you to join us, the Class of 1979 Reunion Committee VVolunteers (Katie Weil Byrnes,
Chris Johnson Deffebach, Maggie Koenig Englund, Paul Green, Julie Jones Manning, and Kim
Warren Zeren) in the planning of our 45th reunion. Email our Class of 1979 coordinator,
Amanda Valley avalley@lIclark.edu and let her know you are interested.

Registration opens in February. Mark your calendars and we’ll see you in June!

As we plan to gather and remember the good times we shared at Lewis & Clark, we invite you to
consider making a lasting contribution to our alma mater, helping to ensure the legacy of our
cherished memories for generations to come. Your support, no matter the size, will make a
significant impact, and we are truly grateful for any consideration you may give.

Class of 1979 Reunion Committee

P.S. If you did not receive this letter by email or snail mail, it means L&C doesn’t have your
contact information. Please email your details to update@Iclark.edu.
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